
 

  

 

  
 

 Revised March 29, 2021 
 
Dear ESS Families, 
 
We would like to extend a huge “thank you!” to all of our families for your flexibility, patience and support 
as we continue to adapt to the ever-changing world around us. We are excited that La Mesa-Spring Valley 
Schools will be welcoming students back on campuses the week of April 19, 2021, for hybrid instruction. 
 
ESS is pleased to officially announce that we will be offering ESS services at all 21 LMSV school sites 
starting April 19. Unfortunately, families that choose 100% distance learning (TRUST) instead of the 
hybrid learning program will not be eligible to enroll in the ESS program as students return to 
campuses. 
 

At this time, the schedules available to families for the hybrid learning ESS model are: 
 

 5-day ESS program  
      (Monday thru Friday from 7:00 am until 6:00 pm) 
 

 $110 per week - 1st child 

 $100 per week - each older sibling  

 

 4-day, before and after school only, ESS program  
(Tuesday thru Friday from 7:00 am until 6:00 pm, students will be dismissed to class from ESS and 

return to ESS after school) 
 

 $75 per week - 1st child 

 $65 per week - each older sibling 

 ** If your child’s schedule varies from the above schedules, please contact the ESS offices. 

 

Eligible families may qualify for a reduced rate. If you are interested in a reduced rate, please complete 

the form attached to this link: Reduced ESS Rate Eligibility Survey 

 

All families who wish to continue or start ESS services once hybrid learning begins will need to log in to 

their Eleyo account at lmsvschools.ce.eleyo.com and register for the schedule they prefer. Registration 

opens on Monday, March 29, 2021. Space is limited. 
 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we adapt to these new schedules together, in service of 

the health and safety of your children. Thank you for your continued support. If you have further questions, 

please call our office at (619) 644-3800 or email us at essforms@lmsvschools.org. 

 
With Appreciation, 
 
Jennifer Montez 
Extended School Services Manager 

https://forms.gle/xdfZpYah3ttyuh5N9
https://lmsvschools.ce.eleyo.com/
mailto:essforms@lmsvschools.org

